
Town of Milton         Planning Board  
424 White Mtn Highway            PO Box 310 

Milton NH, 03851            (p)603-652-4501 (f)603-652-4120 

 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Tuesday, December 3, 2019 

6:30PM  
 

November 21, 2019 

 

  

The Milton Planning Board will hold a public hearing for Walter Cheney (Tax Map 42, Lot 168, 

460 White Mountain Highway). 

The applicant is requesting for a change of Condition 3 of the Planning Board’s decision made on 

October 15, 2019 at their regular scheduled meeting for the renovation of an existing building to 

create three one bedroom apartments and one two bedroom apartment. 
 

Condition 3: 

 

“The building shall have one 1st floor commercial unit with approximately 800/1,000 square feet. 

The commercial unit shall replace one apartment unit and have its own public access”. 
 

If you are unable to attend the hearing but wish to submit comments to the board, please either 

mail or email (landuse@miltonnh-us.com) your comments. 
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